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Matilda Sanders 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Holland, Robyn P [Robyn.Holland@BellSouth.com] 
Thursday, September 08,2005 9:27 AM 
Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
050435-TP Correction Letter 

Attachments: 91 0OCSc.pdf 

9 1 ooc-sc. p 
df (40 KB) 

- - - - -  Original Message----- 
From: Holland, Robyn P 
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2005 10:ll AM 
To: Holland, Robyn P 
Subject: 91OOC Scan 

Please open the attached document. 
This document was sent to you using an HP Digital Sender. 

Sent by: HOLLAND, ROBYN crobyn.holland@bellsouth.com> 

Document type: B/W Document 
Attachment File Format: Adobe PDF 

Number of pages: 1 

To view this document you need to use the Adobe Acrobat Reader. 
For free copy of the Acrobat reader please visit: 

http://www.adobe.com 

For more information on the HP Digital Sender please visit: 

http://www.digitalsender.hp.com 

* * * * *  
"The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is 

Any review, 
reRarrSmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this 

r e m d  this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from all 

CM$ddressed and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged material. 

COMnformation by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you 
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, ORIGINAL 
@ BELLSOUTH" 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
150 South Monroe Street 
Suite 400 Regulatory Relations 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 

Jerry D. Hendrix 
Vice President 

Jwsy.Hendrix@bellsouth.com Phone: (850) 577-5550 
Fax (850) 224-5073 

September 7,2005 

ME. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of the Commission 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Clerk and Administrative Services 

RE: 050435-TP Approval of the IURC Agreement negotiated by BellSouth 
Telecommunications, Inc. and Southern Light, LLC. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On June 22,2005, BellSouth filed an IURC agreement for Florida Public Service 
Commission approval. The cover letter stated the wrong company name. The initial 
letter stated, "Request for approval of IURC agreement with Southern Light, LLC. 

Please use this letter to correctly state the company as the following: "Request for 
approval of IURC agreement with National Telecom and Broadband Services LLC 
pursuant to Sections 251 and 252 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996." 

I would appreciate your assistance in correcting the filing and record in question. 

Vely truly yours, 


